Minutes
Bluemont Executive Committee
Wednesday, June 30, 2021 7 PM
Via Zoom
The President established that there was a quorum.  The Committee approved the minutes of its May 2021 meeting.

To save time, the President indicated that she would do her report at the general membership meeting, and noted the topics she would cover.

The First Vice President reported that the County’s report on the initial public input regarding the Missing Middle Housing Study (MMHS) was expected in the near future.  The MMHS Working Group continues to gather information on the subject.  There are no new developments with regard to Metro’s capacity studies.  ARLnow reports that the Ballston-MU west entrance may be built by 2026.

The Civic Federation delegates reported on the last meeting featuring a Q & A with County staff concerning the upcoming CIP, as well as Civ. Fed. elections and awards presentations.

The N. Carlin Springs Road Task Force leader reported that it had closed out the neighborhood survey and had had one follow-up meeting.

The President posed a question to the Committee as to whether BCA should host a neighborhood National Night Out event.  That there was robust discussion on the topic.  The Committee voted not to sponsor such an event, but to help encourage participation should such an event be held, and be willing to be present with a table should BCA be invited to do so.

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.
